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Dear Mr. Nixon,

The Office of the Washington State Auditor has completed our response to your
clarification of your public records request, sent in via email, as follows:

In order to understand what Mr. Rose meant by cover up, perhaps he
should be asked. I'm quite certain he didn't write an email with the subject
line "Cover Up.”

Ask Mr. Rose what he was talking about, then, search for records about
that.

In response, SAO does not have any responsive records to fulfill your request. We will
now consider your request closed.

Sincerely,

Mary Leider, CPRO

Public Records Officer, Office of the Washington State Auditor
(564) 999-0919 (find me anywhere via Teams)

Let us help you improve your cyber health: #BeCyberSmart.
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